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13 September 2022 

Dear parents/carers 

Re: The funeral of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II  

It has now been confirmed that the funeral of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II will take place on 

Monday 19 September 2022.  At his Accession on Saturday, King Charles III designated the day as a 

bank holiday.  Following advice from the Department of Education the Academy will be closed to 

allow staff and students to witness this historic event. 

The Academy will reopen at 8.40am on Tuesday 20 September 2022. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Ged Rae 

Principal 

 

 


